
 
 
 

Camden Town Council AND Jackson Twp Trustee Joint Meeting 
February 14, 2019 

6:30pm 
Fire Station, Camden 

 
Council President Brent Deel, Council Members Mark Schock and Andrew Robison, Clerk-Treasurer Pat 
Casserly, Trustee Deb Foreman, Fire Chief Eric Foreman, Brian Graf and four guest met to discuss the fire 
contract between the Town and Township.   Fire Chief Eric Foreman discussed the activities and expenses 
of the fire department and the condition of the town's fire truck.  Chief Foreman offered three 
suggestions for the Council to consider in contract cost and scope of service (copies are attached and 
included as part of the minutes). 
 
The Council took the suggestions under advisement and adjourned at 7:50 
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